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 Northern Pass Transmission line should be under ground through Bridgewater NH. It should not be overhead. 

It would impact our health and quality of life. 
I have been to a number of meeting about this project and just about everyone was against this project so the  

people of the land do not want this. It should done and over with.  

  

 


